
NESJ Hotline Voicemail Comment on 6/7/00 @ 1:27 pm 
 
William Garbett from T.H.E. P.U.B.L.I.C said: 
 
Your EIR is unavailable because no one can get a copy of it.  And not only that, PG&E 
pushes on ahead in the same area that should be part of this EIR in advice letter #1995-E 
and advice letter #2004-E.  They completely disregard the PUC.  The PUC goes on 
blindly in the wake of Assembly Bill 149. Unfortunately, people who were at your 
scooping meeting knew about these projects and you did nothing about tose in your EIR, 
obviously, which is unavailable. 
 
William Garbett 
T.H.E. P.U.B.L.I.C. 
PO Box 36132 
San Jose, CA 95158-6132 
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